Livonia Township Special Meeting
Held at the Livonia Township Hall
February 28, 2012

On Tuesday February 28, 2012 the Livonia Board of Supervisors met in a Special Meeting at
8:00 a.m.

Those present: Supervisors Hass, Hewitt, Manthei, Sherper and Clerk/Treasurer Spencer
Clerk/Treasurer Olson; Supervisor Doebler absent. Jon Bogart, PE, Bogart, Pederson &
Associates was also present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open bids received for the 277/138" Street Project and the
245™ Bituminous Project.

At 8:00 a.m. Chairman Sherper opened bids for the 277"/138" Street Project and read the
results out loud as follows: Hardrives - $246,892.24, Knife River - $226,369.90, Omann Brother
Paving Inc. - $232,831.94 and Rum River Excavating - $239,957.18. Bid bonds were provided
with each bid as required. Hewitt/Hass unanimous to accept apparent low bid of $226,369.90
as submitted by Knife River contingent upon validation of quantities and amounts by Jon Bogart,
Bogart, Pederson & Associates, Inc. )

At 8:15 a.m. Chairman Sherper opened bids for the 245" Bituminous Projects and read the
results out loud as follows: Hardrives - $83,956.20, Knife River - $76,994.80, Omann Brother
Paving Inc. - $84,459.66 and Rum River Excavating - $84,982.40. Bid bonds were provided
with each bid as required. Manthei/Hewitt unanimous to accept apparent low bid of $76,994.80
as submitted by Knife River contingent upon validation of quantities and amounts by Jon Bogart,
Bogart, Pederson & Associates, Inc.

Hass/Manthei unanimous to adjourn meeting at 8:20 a.m.

Dated this 26" day of March 2012
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